
      Livonia Public Schools
District Services

Date: October 9, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

Re:  Purchase of Bulk Salt

I would like to request adding an agenda item to the October 14, 2024 
Committee of the Whole Meeting to discuss an order to purchase 1,000 tons of 
road salt for the 2024-2025 winter season from Detroit Salt Company.  The cost 
will be $60.35 per ton, an increase of $5.30 per ton from the 2023-2024 school 
year, for a total cost of $60,350.  The source of funds for this purchase is the 
General Fund with the State of Michigan Mi-Deal purchasing consortium.  

Please add this to the agenda of the next Committee of the Whole meeting on 
Monday, October 14, 2024.  

Attachment

c: Board of Education
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